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Welcome to Wee Care 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to 
welcome everyone to the 2014-2015 school 
year. Your child will enjoy many new 
experiences under the supervision of 
trained childcare professionals. The care 
and supervision of your child will always 
be our top priority. 
 
While we strive to offer the very best care 
possible, we do realize that problems may 
arise from time to time. I am always 
available to hear your concerns and will 
take appropriate action when needed. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me in 
person, by phone, or email any time, for 
any reason. 
 
I am looking forward to another great year 
at Wee Care! 
 
Diane Martine 
Director 
858-560-0985 
diane@weecarepreschools.com 

office hours: 8am – 5pm 
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   Enrichment Programs    
Wee Care offers a variety of enrichment 
classes for your child at an additional cost. 
The programs that are available are: 
Mondays: Little Dance Stars 
Tuesdays: Playball 
Wednesdays: GiggleBytes (computers) 
Thursdays: Little Amigos 
 
Additional information on each program is 
posted in the foyer of our younger building.  
 
To contact any of these programs via email 
please go to our website: 
www.weecarepreschools.com and click on 
the Enrichment Programs tab.  

Social Development: My Friends & Myself, My New Classroom  

Writing Skills: Letters: Aa, Qq, Ll, Nn, Cc   Numbers: 0 & 1 - 5  Colors: Red & Yellow, Black & 

Orange  Shapes: Circle, Square, Triangle & Oval 

Science: Fall Apples ~ seed to fruit 

Social Studies: Following rules, Responsibility for my actions  



*School Calendar 
2014-2015  

 
September 2014 
9/01/14 Labor Day School Closed 
9/02/14 First Day of New School Year 
9/07/14 Grandparent’s Day 
 
October 2014 
10/24/14 Halloween Carnival at 6:30pm 
 
November 2014 
11/02/14 Daylight Savings ends (Fall Back) 
11/11/14 Veteran’s Day School   
               Open 
11/14/14 Pre-K Progress Reports go home 
11/27/14 Thanksgiving Day School Closed 
11/28/14 Day after Thanksgiving School  
               Closes at 12 NOON 
 
December 2014 
12/13/14 Breakfast with Santa  

                
12/20/14 Parent Morning Out 8am-12pm 
12/24/14 Christmas Eve School Closes at  
               12 NOON 
12/25/14 Christmas Day School Closed 
12/31/14 New Year’s Eve School Closes at 
               12 NOON 
 
January 2015 
1/01/15 New Year’s Day School Closed 
1/19/15 Martin Luther King Jr. Day School  
             Open 
 
February 2015 
2/13/15 Valentine’s Parties  

               
2/16/15 President’s Day School Open 
2/19/15 Picture Day  
2/20/15 Picture Day  
 
March 2015 
3/08/15 Daylight Savings Begins 
3/17/15 “Green Day” for St Patrick’s 
 

 
* Event dates are subject to change. Please check 
out our newsletter each month for updates. 
Newsletters are posted in each of our classrooms 
and on our website www.weecarepreschools.com.  
 
April 2015 
4/02/15 Egg Hunt  
TBD     Graduation Photos 
 
May 2015 
5/10/15 Mother’s Day 
5/25/15 Memorial Day School Closed 
 
June 2015 
6/21/15 Father’s Day 
   TBD  Pre-K Graduation 

               
July & August 2015 
Summer Fun Activities! 
 
 
Updates and reminders can also Updates and reminders can also Updates and reminders can also Updates and reminders can also 
be found on Facebook:be found on Facebook:be found on Facebook:be found on Facebook:    
 

 
 

 
See latest photos and posts! 

 
facebook.weecarepreschools.com 

 
(weecarepreschools, plural, with an “s”)  
 

 
 

REMINDER: Please check your child’s 
cubbie regularly to insure that he or she 

has fresh bedding and a change of 
clothing on hand. Even our oldest 

students need to have extra clothing 
“just in case”.  


